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20th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Yesterday the government announced that face masks are no longer required to be worn in 

classrooms.  They remain recommended to wear within communal/shared spaces.  

As with many announcements, schools received no prior notice of this decision.  We are therefore 

writing to you today to confirm that students will not be required to wear masks in classrooms.  We 

will continue to encourage students and staff to continue to wear them in our communal areas such 

as corridors, the canteen & foyer area until Thursday 27th January when this is no longer a 

requirement. 

Students travelling on school transport will still be required to wear a mask.   

We will continue to ensure that students wait outside before lessons and are welcomed into school 

in a calm and orderly manner. 

Thanks as ever for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tim Marston 

Headteacher 
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